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August 19, 2020

Chief William Scott
San Francisco Police Department
1245 3rd Street
San Francisco, CA 94131-1630

Re: DLGP-FY20/21-017 Community Policing

Dear Chief Scott,

Your proposal has been selected to receive funding through the Distance
Learning Grant Program of the Commission on Peace Officer Standards and
Training (POST). Provided that there are no successful appeals, and pending
completion and/or revision of all required application forms, your agency may
be awarded up to a maximum amount of $185,424.00 for the grant award
performance period beginning October 15, 2020 and ending June 30, 2021.

Law Enforcement Consultant Jackie Nelson will be the program manager
assigned to your grant and will be contacting you within the next few weeks to
assist in finalizing this process. Additional information can be found in the
DLGP Recipient Handbook on the POST website at post.ca.gov.

Awardees are cautioned to not begin any grant activities until a signed grant
award has been executed by both parties.

We look forward to the successful implementation of this project. If you have
any questions concerning this process, please contact Jackie Nelson at
(916) 227-3932 or via email atjackie.nelson@post.ca.gov.
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